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New York, 6 September 2024 

Dear Secretary-General, 

I regret to advise you that I am resigning from my appointment as Judge of the United Nations 
Dispute Tribunal, due to personal reasons, with effect from 31 December 2024. In accordance 
with Article 4 (11) of the Statute of the Dispute Tribunal, please notify the General Assembly 
of my resignation. 
It has been my honor and privilege to have served as a Judge on the United Nations Dispute 
Tribunal, including as its President, and I have greatly enjoyed working collaboratively with 
my judicial colleagues, and the staff of the Registry of the Tribunal. 

Sincerely, 

Joelle Adda 
Judge 

iy United Nations Dispute Tribunal 

Antonio Guterres 

Secretary-General 

Judge Sean Wallace 
sean.wallace@un.org 

Executive Director, OAJ 
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